
From: Ranek, Nancy L.:(GenCo-Nuc) <Nancy.Ranek@exeloncorp.com> 
Sent: Thursday, December 10, 2015 9:33 AM 
To: Drucker, David 
Subject: [External_Sender] RE: USACE permit 
 
Hi David – 
LSCS applied for renewal of the permit by application dated 11/20/2015.  No final action yet by the 
Corps of Engineers. 
Please let me know if you need additional information. 
Nancy 
 
Nancy L. Ranek 
License Renewal Environmental Lead 
Exelon Generation, LLC 
200 Exelon Way, KSA/2-E 
Kennett Square, PA 19348 
Phone:  610-765-5369 
Fax:  610-765-5658 
Email:  nancy.ranek@exeloncorp.com 
 

From: Drucker, David [mailto:David.Drucker@nrc.gov]  
Sent: Wednesday, December 09, 2015 1:56 PM 
To: Ranek, Nancy L.:(GenCo-Nuc) 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: USACE permit 
 
Nancy, 
 
Need you help completing the following or let me know if something else is going on: 
 
(b) Extension of the existing USACE Rivers & Harbors Act Sec. 10 Maintenance Dredging permit beyond 
its initial term must be filed at least 1 month prior to the permit expiration date [Permit CEMVR-OD-P-
2006-185, p.2, General Condition #1].  LSCS applied for a permit extension or a new permit on December 
__, 2015. 

Thank you, 
 
David 
 
 
 
From: Drucker, David  
Sent: Wednesday, December 09, 2015 1:24 PM 
To: 'Ranek, Nancy L.:(GenCo-Nuc)' 
Subject: USACE permit 
 
Hi Nancy, 
 
Was the application for renewal submitted on the following? 
 



Department of Army permit 
for maintenance dredging at 
river screen house intake 

CEMVR-OD-P-2006-
185 

Issued:  04/16/2006 
Expires: 12/31/2015  

U.S. Army Corps of 
Engineers 

 
 
V/r, 
 
David 
 
Senior Project Manager 
Division of License Renewal 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
301/415-6223 
david.drucker@nrc.gov 
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